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March  12, 2025 E-File

Mr.  Frank  Blackett

Regional  Engineer

Federal  Energy  Regulatory  Cominission

100  First  Street,  Suite  2300

San Francisco,  CA  94105

SUBJECT:  FERC  Project  No.  2409

7f'l Part  12D  Report,  for  a Periodic  Inspection  of  the  McKays  Point  Diversion

Development

Dear  Mr.  Blackett:

As  required  by  Code  of  Federal  Regulations  Title  18, Part  12, Subpart  D and  as outlined  in your

letter  dated  November  15, 2023,  tlie  Northern  California  Power  Agency  (NCPA)  is submitting

the Independent  Consultant's  (IC)  7th  Part  12D  Report,  a Periodic  Inspection  of  the McKays

Point  Diversio+i  Dam,  North  Fork  Stanislaus  River  Hydroelectric  Development  Project.

NCPA  has reviewed  the  report  and IC  recommendations  and takes  no exceptions.

Should  you  have  any  further  questions  or require  additional  information,  please  contact  tlie

undersigned  at (209)  728-1387.

Sincerely,

ORTHERN  CALIFORNIA  POWER  AGENCY

J EymAnn,P.E.

er, Hydroelectric  Facilities

JE/np/mc

Enclosure(s):

Periodic  Inspection  Report,  McKays  Point  Diversion  Dam,  FERC  Project  No.  2409

cc: Michael  Minkler,  Calaveras  County  Water  District  (via  email)

Note:  Enclosure  contain  Critical  Energy  Infrastructure  Information.  Do  not  release.


